
‭KASSON-MANTORVILLE HIGH SCHOOL‬
‭“Commitment to Excellence”‬
‭Trent Langemo, Principal‬

‭March 8, 2024‬

‭Dear KoMet Parents:‬

‭The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a situation that the school district became aware of last‬
‭evening and to reassure you that students are safe to attend school today.‬

‭At about 8:30 PM following the KMHS band concert, HS principal Mr. Langemo was made aware of‬
‭an allegation of concerning statements made by a high school student during the late afternoon.  Mr.‬
‭Langemo immediately began an investigation and involved School Resource Officer Jesse Kasel,‬
‭who coordinated a response and investigation with the Kasson Police Department.  The student who‬
‭is alleged to have made the statements will not be in school today and we have been informed by law‬
‭enforcement that the school day should continue as normal and that all students are safe.‬

‭We are grateful that students came forward to school administration with their concerns so that we‬
‭could take necessary and appropriate steps to ensure safety for our students.  We are also thankful for‬
‭our partnership and communication with local law enforcement as we work together to keep our‬
‭students safe.‬

‭If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Langemo directly via the HS Office at‬
‭634-2961 or‬‭t.langemo@komets.k12.mn.us‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Trent Langemo‬
‭KMHS Principal‬
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